
    Morning Announcements 
Wednesday, September 24, 2014 

 
1. Picture forms are available on the office counter for picture day on Tuesday, October 7th.  

Please be sure to pick one up and take it home. 
2. If anyone has pictures of Homecoming events, please email them to Mrs. Dwyer at 

kdwyer@riblake.k12.wi.us. 
3. Yearbooks are in!  They will be distributed today during Enr5ichment Study Hall.  Students who 

purchased yearbooks will be called to the Business Ed Lab one study hall group at a time.  
Thank you! 

4. REMINDER:  Students driving to and from school.  You must stop when you see a school bus 
that has its stop sign showing.  Regardless of whether you are behind a bus or facing a bus, 
driving in the opposite direction. 

 
LUNCH       
Hot Dogs 
Baked Beans 
Oriental Blend 
The Garden Spot 
Peaches 
Tropical Fruit 


